
 
 
 
 
 
September 4, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 905 
RE:  Announcing New Pennsylvania Terminal Phase-In – Chambersburg to Replace 
Harrisburg 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
CSX has announced the opening of their new intermodal terminal in Chambersburg, PA to 
replace the service currently served by Harrisburg, PA.  This new, state-of-the-art intermodal 
terminal is expected to significantly improve transit into and out of Southeast Pennsylvania.  
Service to the new facility will be phased in gradually by lane.  
  
Effective 9/4, Los Angeles (City of Industry) to Chambersburg begins, and beginning 
9/7 Chambersburg to City of Industry will be open, replacing service between City of Industry 
and Harrisburg.  Billing submitted on and after these dates between these points should reflect 
the new routing.  See schedules listed below: 
  
LANE DAY OF WEEK CUTOFF TIME AVAIL TIME-DAY
Los Angeles (City of Industry), CA to
Chambersburg, PA  

Mo-Tu-We-Th-Fr 1900-0 1000-6 

Chambersburg, PA to 
Los Angeles (City of Industry), CA 

Mo-Tu-We-Th-Fr-Sa 1700-0 0800-6 

  
Empty containers may be terminated at the Chambersburg ramp ONLY if these were preceded 
by an Eastbound move into Chambersburg.  All other CY activities (including empty container 
dispatch) will be handled at the Harrisburg CY. 
  
Ramp Information - Chambersburg, PA 
 
CSXI Intermodal Facility 
700 Kriner Road 
Chambersburg, PA 17201 
Phone: 717-709-7800 
Fax: 717-709-7820 
  
Hours of Operation: 0600-2100 Monday-Saturday, Closed Sunday 
  
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative, or our Customer Support Group. 

We appreciate your business. 
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